RECEIVED
SEP 15 2017

ENGINEERING DIVISION
July 7, 2017 CITY OF MESQUITE

City of Mesquite

1515 North Galloway Ave.

Mesquite, TX 75149

Dear City of Mesquite,

Thank you for accepting this letter regarding property located in the City of Mesquite.

We would like to request the abandonment of Ripplewood Drive and Autumn Wood
Drive and the 15’ utility easement at the back of the lots between Ripplewood Drive and
Autumn Wood Drive. ‘

We would also like to request the replatting of the 3 acre parcel into a single ownership
and that the subject property be rezoned for commercial use.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Jenene Tynes

WAl Ty

Jack Tynes

Mark Tynes

4109 Travis Country Cr. Austin, TX 78735



